
CEMETERY TRUSTEE MEETING 
AUGUST 14, 2018  

 
 
 
 
PRESENT: Bill Tiffany – Chairman and Secretary, Connie St.Clair – Co-Chair  
ABSENT:  Mike Mudge, Member 
 
GUESTS:  Frederick Hippler, Selectman 
 
 
 
The meeting called to order @ 5:07 pm  
 
 
 
 

1. Discussion of locating the burial site of Margaret Magner Peaslee..  
 

2. Bill was unable to contact Mark James (Our Stone Mason) to talk about continuing the 
stone work at “Pinegrove” Cemetery.   

 
3. Mike Mudge is working to get the gates sand blasted and repaired for the “Eaton” 

building in “East Weare” Cemetery. 
 

4. Bill checked with Finance Administrator, Beth Rouse to make sure the “Legion” received 
the $500.00 from us for “Grave Markers” for Veterans.  They did. 

 
 
 

 
Meeting adjourned at 6:30 pm.    
 
 
 
 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
William F. Tiffany 

Chairman, Recording Secretary 


